
GALLEY

It has recently become more and more evident to me that a great part 

of the Bennington community is totally unaware of th e existence or 

proceedings of the Bennington-Williams Commi t tee, a commit tee whose 

purpose it is to represent the community. Thus, t h is galley is being 

wr itten to inform you of our goa ls and our progress and hopefully 

to enlist both your recog nition and y our support. 

Our main o b jective is to b ring Williams and Bennington closer intel-

lectually, cultural ly, and socially by means of informal and comfortable 

gathe ring s. Our purpose is to mak e available to all stude n ts at both 

colleg es the activities of each one. At this point we especially 

want to encourage you to take a dvantag e of the events being made 

ava ilab le to you . For exa'1lple , righ t now t he re are in progress a 

Dickens' Film Festival (Nov. 13 and 15) and a Benning ton Art Show 

( Nov. 11-17) both of which are at Williams. On Nov. 15 Barry Westburg,

from Benn ington, will b e leading a d iscuss ion following the film "Great

t t Expec a ions . The Art Show consisting of some t h irty p ieces of art 

by Bennington students is t he first ever to take place a t Williams

and has been arranged in order to exhibit some of the cre a tive t a lent 

which exists a t Bennington. In J anu a ry the Bennington dance ensemble 

will stop at Williams on its NRT Tour and perform at t h e Adams Memorial

Theater. They are being sponsored by all t he houses at Williams and 

arranged by t he Committee. This, too , is ano t her "first". This past 

J ednesday night some Williams students ate d inner here. rhi s was 

another Committee project: an exc hange of students for me a ls. As

l_ong as it is 1 h B a n equa exc ange t he u sine ss Office will omit the 

cha r ge and a s long as they continue to be suc c essful we will plan 
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these dinners. In the future they will be arranged by means of a 

sign-up list a nd we only hope that there wi ll be suff icient participa-

tion. To continue i n the fashion in which these dinners were 

planned in the beginning would be defeating our pu r pose. We cannot 

afford to handpick sixteen gi rls each week and, furt hermore, the 

dinners should be open to the ent ire campus indiscrimina tely. I 

wi ll say brief ly t h at the two dinners we have had have been tre men-

dously successful; very informal and qu ite fun. We supply the 

opportunity, the transportation, and the wine, and you supply the 

conversation. It's tha t simple. 

We will welcome sug3e stions, comments, and ideas from you and will 

hope to receive some. In that way we may truly say that we are 

representing the Benning ton Community. 
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